






[Service Date October 25, 2004]

October 25, 2004

Mr. Jeffrey D. Glick

10760 NE 29th Street #187

Bellevue, WA  98004

RE:
Glick v. Verizon Northwest Inc., Docket No. UT-040535

Dear Mr. Glick:

Your motion to disallow Verizon’s response to your petition for administrative review will be considered, along with any timely response submitted by Verizon, when the Commission considers all relevant issues on review.

NOTICE IS GIVEN That answers to the Motion for Order Disallowing Response to Petition for Administrative Review will be received if filed no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, November 5, 2004.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Executive Secretary

cc:  Parties of Record

